Wendi Ross

I am a longtime rural resident of Kalama and I am opposed to the proposed methanol plant.

There is so little Columbia riverbank left here. Kalama has worked hard to secure anchors for our
growing tourism base here in our quaint town. This will not add to our town, only distract from it.
The ruining of our beautiful environment to let China into our lives and country should never
happen.

Please don't let this happen!



